FIRST DAY SPIEL

I’m just going to talk with you for a few minutes about what this class will be about, and then we’ll look over this sheet of instructions for our first real class meeting on Tues. 
When we’re done talking about the class and going over this sheet, I’ll send you over to a computer cluster to start working some of the items on the sheet.  

This is a fairly relaxed group that will let you try some kinds of writing you maybe haven’t done before, that will help you to explore your creative, artistic, and literary side, and that will help you to find topics and methods of writing that are compelling to you personally.  And you’ll also get a taste of what the literary fine arts are all about and what real writers do.
Most of what we’ll do in here on any given evening is limited to three or four things.  
· We’ll discuss stories and poems by established writers which I’ve made available on the web.  
· You’ll spend a lot of hands-on time working on drafts of your own stuff.

· We’ll be “workshop” your drafts—which means we’ll all read and discuss your work-in-progress.  
· I assign a number of small, sometimes kind of crazy exercises to challenge you or help you get over writer’s block.
By the end of the 6 weeks, you will each:
1) produce two complete, polished short stories and four complete, polished poems;
2) publish your work on our online magazine;

3) read a sampling of your work for family and friends at the closing exercises on July 14th.
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